
 

News Items: 

-Daffodils will be given to all ladies after the close of this morning’s service for 

Mothering Sunday. 

-Gardening volunteers are wanted on either 8th or 10th of April, depending on 

the weather. Please see Alan.  

-Alan is supporting the Keswick Chapel today. 

Week beginning Sunday 26th March 2017 

Sunday  10.45am: David Tattersall & 6.00pm Stephen Jackson 

Monday 7.30pm: Joyful Noise, Christ Church, Chatburn 

Wed.  6.30pm: Christianity Explored, Low Moor 

Thursday 7.00pm Prayer Meeting, Manse 

   7.45pm: Bible Study on Eternal Security, Alan Marsden  

Saturday  1.45pm: DCF & Afternoon Tea, Upper Room 

Next Sunday: 10.45am A. Marsden and 6pm D. Tattersall 

Please pray for: 

Betty T 

Christine T 

Jean T 

Susan B 

 

  For everyone who asks receives, and he who 

seeks finds, and to him who knocks it will be 

opened.  

 Luke 11:10 
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